Mount Witson FM BrOADCASTERS, INC.

March 31, 1999

Mr. Bill Nittler

Box 824

Mancos, CO. 81328

Dear Mr. Nittler:

I am in receipt of your letter and report regarding KGXL 1650 AM, Costa Mesa.

This will verify your reception of the station on December 18, 1997. Sorry for the delay,
but your letter just arrived on my desk.

Sincerely,

Arlene Robbins
Administrator
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